
Joe Adams
Topsham
LD 29
My name is Joe Adams, and I reside in Topsham, Maine. I am writing to express my 
wholehearted support for LD29, the proposed rail trail project.
This trail would be a tremendous asset to our community for several reasons:
Health & Recreation: The trail will provide a valuable space for outdoor exercise and 
recreation, allowing families like mine to enjoy afternoon strolls and invigorating bike
rides.
Safety for Children: The trail offers a safer route for children to walk or bike to 
school, avoiding the dangers of Rt 24.
Cycling Safety: As an avid cyclist and a concerned resident, I appreciate the need for 
safe biking paths. This trail would provide a secure environment, reducing the risk of 
life threatening accidents like one of my friends recently experienced.
Community Engagement: The trail will serve as a vibrant area for community 
interaction and engagement, fostering stronger bonds among neighbors.
Thank you for considering the development of this trail. I strongly urge you to vote in 
favor of LD29, as it will significantly enhance the quality of life for our residents.
Sincerely, Joe Adams


